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Dear WA Utilities and Transportation Commission:

I support these changes that the Washington Clean Energy Coalition recommends
the UTC require in PSE’s Clean Energy Implementation Plan. The CEIP must:

1) Reduce peak demand by requiring PSE to expedite and expand their Demand
Response and Time Varying Rates programs.

2) Reduce price volatility and greenhouse gas emissions by requiring PSE to
accelerate acquisition of new renewable clean energy resources.

3) Increase the resiliency of the electric system by requiring PSE to increase
programs that encourage local solar and battery installations.

4) Reflect future capacity needs more accurately by requiring PSE to revise
temperature modeling to reflect the changing climate and then resubmit their CEIP.

Sincerely,
Andrea Avni
Vashon Island, WA
206.214.8195
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